
 

 

 

 
 

P O Box SP 63944 – Windsor Business Park  
Nassau, Bahamas, Telephone: (242) 327-7225/6. E: poamanager@oldfortbaypoa.com 

 

 

August 15th 2021  

 

Re: POA Physical Office Closure 

Dear Residents 

You are advised that due to an outbreak of COVID the physical office for the POA  

has been closed and staff will work remotely until it is safe to re-open. 

Please direct all enquiries to: info@oldfortbaypoa.com and continue to use the 

office phone lines which have been forwarded to staff cell phones. Anyone 

wishing to make a payment for POA fees can do so using our online payment 

method directly into our bank account, or by delivering a cheque to our 

accountants office - Seaview Management -  at Sandyport Olde Towne. Credit 

Card payments will not be facilitated at this time. 

Although we intend to continue operations as diligently as we can, please be 

aware that there may be delays in our usual response times as a result of staff 

sickness, and remote working conditions. We ask your patience during this period 

and apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Sonya Alvino  

Manager  

Old Fort Bay Property Owners Association 


